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As a citizen of the state of Maine, I was very distressed to hear that the legislature is
considering making this state a sanctuary state for trans people and those wanting
abortions. We do not need to be a sanctuary state for anything, especially these two
considerations. We don't have enough funds to take care of the population we have
and have no place to put them. Abortion on demand is immoral especially after the
first trimester. I can understand it for reasons of rape, incest and the health of the
mother but late term abortion after the fetus is viable is murder.

Although being trans is the "in thing" to do, it is very dangerous for children under the
age of 18 to even consider it. Many have regrets later on. This also is not REAL
science. Men will still be men and women will still be women physically. That's just a
fact of life so don't show your ignorance by saying it's anything else. I've been a nurse
for about 50 years and I do know about the physical body. You can't change what is.
It seems to me you all were elected to serve us...... the people of this state. You need
to be focusing on what the present needs of the Mainers who elected you are. They,
most assuredly, are not making us a sanctuary city for this or anything else.



